
 

 

 

 

 

27th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Re: Strike Action 

You will be aware from the letter that was sent out on Friday that the National Education Union (NEU) has declared 
strike action, which will take place on Wednesday 1st February 2023. 

Due to the number of staff planning to take action, we have made the difficult decision to close our secondary 
schools on 1st February to all students in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 and 12.  

It is our intention to invite Year 11 and Year 13 into school for either a full or half day. We are currently working on 
personalised timetables ready to issue to all Year 11 and Year 13 students on Monday 30th January.  

We will also be inviting a select group of students into school in line with advice and guidance from the Department 
for Education. Families of these students will receive a letter on Monday 30th January outlining the arrangements. It 
is important to note that this will not be the same cohort as during the pandemic, but will include students who have 
an Education Health Care Plan (EHCP) and those children who are in the care of the Local Authority. Students will be 
supervised and supported to access online learning whilst on site.   
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